
Prof./Dr./Mr./Ms./Mrs.                                                                                                                  has participated 
in Faculty Orientation Program on “Web Technology and Web Technology Lab”, held on 25th February 2022. 
The program was organized by Department of Computer Engineering, K. K. Wagh Institute of Engineering 
Education and Research, Nashik, in association with Board of Studies(BoS), Computer Engineering, Savitribai 
Phule Pune University, Pune.
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